DepEd ADVISORY No. 149, s. 2010
In compliance with DepED Order No. 39, s. 2009
This Advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials and personnel
(visit DepEd website at www.deped.gov.ph
June 28, 2010

SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON MOVING FORWARD USING THE BACKWARD
DESIGN: A SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON THE WHYS AND HOWS
OF USING UBD IN THE CLASSROOMS

The Arczone Professional Development Center (APDC) will conduct a
Seminar-Workshop on Moving Forward Using the Backward Design: A Seminar-
Workshop on the Whys and Hows of Using Understanding by Design (UbD) in the
Classrooms by clusters.

The seminar-workshop is an avenue for teachers in the five learning areas,
namely: English, Filipino, Mathematics, Science and Social Science to demonstrate
UbD as a process that they need to undergo in designing curriculum, assessment
and instruction that aims for student understanding.

This activity is designed to:

a. enable the participants to understand UbD as a curriculum
framework - its origin, basic principles and models;

b. equip them with the necessary skills in the preparation of
instructional materials and the appropriate alternative
assessment tools in the learning environment; and

c. enhance the participants’ competencies in using new and
innovative approaches and strategies compatible with the UbD
curriculum.

The participants are teachers and school administrators.

For the schedules, venues and registration fees of the seminar-workshop,
contact the Arczone Professional Development Center at 2nd Floor Overland Park
Building, Banawe St., Quezon Avenue, Quezon City at telefax no.: (02) 414-7589;
(02) 781-6895; mobile phone no.: 0921-576-1676; 0915-496-3883; e-mail address:
arczone_eduphil@yahoo.com
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